Iraida Orr

From: Tammi Hill <peaceofmindcare@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Monday, December 17, 2012 7:31 PM

To: Brenda Landwehr; Iraida Orr

Subject: Lexies law..

I am unhappy about a couple of things.. First and foremost, please look up my compliance sheet and see that
NOT ONE violation was found yet, I was consulted about an upcoming class. To me that sounds like I was
unaware and that the Health Dept had to find something, anything at all to write down negative about me. It
makes me look like I was not aware when indeed I was and I am up to date on all classes and compliance issues.

Second. The fact that I have lost 2 sets of parents due to the laws stating I can only watch 3 children under the
age of 18 months, means that I have lost parents to new providers who have 2 openings even if the family was
only weeks away from be being legal with their 17 month old and me not wanting to be out of compliance. 12-
15 months old children are fully capable of doing the same things an 18 month does.. at least in my daycare..
they are walking and talking and I don't understand why parents have to lose great care to new or illegal
providers due to a few months leeway. Please change both the laws and you will not have so many ILLEGAL
providers out there. I know for a fact that I have turne in several providers for doing ILLEGAL care and there
was nothing done about it whatsoever. ILLEGAL providers have more rights than LEGAL providers.. If the
health dept comes to an ILLEGAL home, they do not have to open the door.. If they come to my home

I welcome them with open arms and can lose my license if I did not.. To me that screams Illegal providers have
more rights than I do..

Livewell, Laugh Much. Love Often and always have Peace of Mind
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